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Blue Class 

What a fabulous February! 

At the end of January and beginning of February, Blue class have been very busy at planning, 

advertising and selling their mini-enterprise project. 

Every single person has had a vital role at making the process go so smoothly and successfully! 

First, we had to come up with an idea of what to do. This was a very hard decision with all the food 

ideas we came up with! But we finally decided on cupcakes and the flavours that we would like to 

make; chocolate, chocolate chip, biscoff and gluten free. Then out creative minds had to create 

amazing posters to advertise our project around school and make an order form for the teachers to 

put their order down.  

We went down to Tesco to buy all the ingredients. Each of us had our own shopping list and 

responsible for different ingredients. Thankfully, we remembered everything! 

Then we got to baking! This was messy, funny and most importantly, FUN! We made 96 cupcakes in 

total and managed to sell enough to make £49!  

A huge congratulations to Blue class for being superstars this month! 

  


